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Date

Official’s Name

Address Line 1
Address Line 2
City, State, Zip

Dear Official’s Name,

I support a full and permanent reinstatement of the Graphic Arts Machinery and Equipment Exemption and the Manufacturers Purchase Credit in the State of Illinois, retroactive to August 30, 2014.
The Illinois graphic arts industry is a sizeable employer comprised of a community of progressive and innovative firms in the newspaper and commercial printing industries. There are more than 2,300 businesses in Illinois affected by the loss of these incentives. These businesses employ more than 55,000 persons and ship more than $9 billion annually.
My company employs (##) people from many walks of life, and their families include more than (##) residents of Illinois. These employees invest more (insert gross payroll of entire company) in products, services and housing in Illinois. We are proud of our industry and the growth potential that we have in Illinois, but are fearful that will not happen without competitive incentives that make our State viable. 
The loss of these tax incentives puts the Illinois' graphic arts community at a distinct disadvantage to out-of-state competitors as every one of Illinois’ border states presently maintains a similar exemption.  The elimination of the tax exemption on equipment significantly increases production costs and provides zero incentive for consumers to purchase from Illinois businesses engaged in graphic arts production.
I am taking time to travel to Springfield on April 23, 2015, and I would like to set a face-to-face meeting with you to have an open discussion on how this loss affects my business in Illinois. If you are not available, I would like to invite you to my facility to see what we have accomplished over the years and how the loss of these incentives threatens our future growth and viability.
The bottom line is that the commercial printing industry in Illinois greatly needs both the graphic arts machinery and equipment exemption and MPC renewed in order to compete with other Midwestern states – all of whom offer similar or in some cases even greater economic incentives.  
I thank you for your interest in this matter.
Regards,

Your Name
Your Title

Your Company’s Name
